
Dear Parents/Guardians:

We want to take this opportunity to welcome the students and families of Greensburg

Community Schools back for the 2022-23 school year. Please know that your child’s safety,

well-being, and security are our number one priority.  As School Resource Officers, a portion of

our responsibilities consist of, preventing and responding to school-based law enforcement

needs, fostering positive relationships with educators, families, and youth; along with

promoting a positive school climate.  We take great pride in these responsibilities.

Each year GCSC safety plans are audited and approved by the Indiana Department of
Education Division of School Safety and meet all compliant directives set forth in Indiana Code
and the Indiana Administrative Rules outlining school building safety planning. 

 Communication with parents and families is extremely important. GCSC will use School
Messenger to communicate in an emergency as well as utilizing local media to provide
information.  You can help by making sure your contact information is always current.
Information may be updated through the parent portal at www.greensburg.k12.in.us or by
visiting your child’s school.

When visiting our schools please follow the instructions below:

Entry into and exit from all of our schools is monitored during school hours. All visitors
must check in at the main offices, utilizing our visitor management software, and receive a
temporary identification badge before proceeding into any of the buildings.

We ask all  parents, guardians and visitors who bring their child to school or pick them
up at the end of the day to adhere to our traffic flow patterns. Please use the student drop-off,
pick-up locations as directed by your child's school and only use the parking lot locations
designated for parent parking.

If we can ever be of assistance to you, or your family, please do not hesitate to call or
stop by our offices.

Thank you for your continued support and for entrusting the safety of your children to
us. 

Brendan Bridges Jim Ponsler Bruce N. Copple
School Resource Officer School Resource Officer Director-School Safety/SRO
GCSC /GPD GCSC / GPD GCSC/GPD
812-663-7523 Ext 2003 812-663-7176 Ext 1301 812-663-8112 Ext 3009
bbridges@greensburg.k12.in.us jponsler@greensburg.k12.in.us bcopple@greensburg.k12.in.us  

http://www.greensburg.k12.in.us
mailto:bbridges@greensburg.k12.in.us
mailto:jponsler@greensburg.k12.in.us
mailto:bcopple@greensburg.k12.in.us

